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Introducing the New Keep Atlanta Beautiful, Inc. 
We are pleased to announce the launch of our new website and our 
new look!  
The totally redesigned keepatlantabeautiful.org boasts improved and 
simple navigation, bright colors, and most importantly, the 
information you need at the click of your mouse. And it's mobile-
friendly, so you can access the site from your wireless devices. Please 
take a few minutes to check it out, and let us know what you think! 

One MILLION POUNDS… and Counting! 
When we began our e-scrap recycling in 2008, we were hoping for a good response from our communities, and it 
was overwhelming! Today, we have two recycling locations and accept many more items for recycling or reuse.  

In the first quarter of 2016, we proudly announced that with your help, we have kept more than one million pounds 
of electronics out of landfills... That's 500 tons! 

Many thanks to the Atlanta-Metro communities for being part of this important milestone as we work together to 
make Atlanta one of the most beautiful cities. 

Donate to Keep Atlanta Beautiful, Inc. 
    We are committed to providing this valuable resource to our communities. Visit our website learn about our services 
and click on the DONATE button to help. 

Subscribe to Our Newsletter 
    Sign up for our quarterly newsletter for information on recycling, cleanups, community outreach, and more. 

2016 First Quarter Report 
 As we welcome 2016, we have many exciting changes going on at Keep Atlanta Beautiful, Inc. 

(KAtlB). In the first quarter, we have reinvented ourselves with a new website and a new look. But 
that's just the beginning. Over the coming months, you'll be hearing about many more projects for 
the coming year. More than ever, with KAtlB you'll believe that TOGETHER WE CAN. 

Neighborhood Cleanups 
In the first quarter of 2016, we provided supplies for 
two neighborhood cleanups, involving 75 volunteers.  

If you are organizing a community cleanup and needs 
supplies, please email us at 
info@keepatlantabeautiful.org or call 404.249.5853. 
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